
Welcome New Families 
Grades 1 - 5 

 

 
You and your child are invited to a special sneak preview of your new school on 

 

Wednesday, August 28, 2019 
 
9:00 a.m.  Newcomer students entering Grades 1 & 2, please gather at  

the front entrance to meet your Assistant Principal, Ms. Key 

  

9:30 a.m. Newcomer students entering Grades 3 - 5, please meet Ms. 

Key at the front entrance. 

 

 

Please wear a name tag with your name clearly printed. 

 

Note:  A welcome reception for new parents hosted by the PTA will be held 

on the front lawn between 9:00-11:00. 

 

 

Everyone at Riverside School is looking forward to welcoming you to your new 

school and community! 
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